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United States Soil , 3737 Government Street
oo i Sra——— Alexandria, LA 71302

September 28, 1984

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Director
Division of Licensing

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

We have reviewed the Draft Environmental Statement related to the
operation of River Bend Station, Docket No. 50-458. As noted in
this document, there has been no change in the assessment of
environmental impacts since the issuance of the Final Environmental
Statement--Construction Permit Phase in September 1974. This Final
Environmental Statement adequately addressed the permanent loss of
311 acres of prime farmland and 67 acres of farmland of statewide
importance.

We have no additional comments on this Draft Statement 2ddressing
the operation of River Bend Station near St. Francisville, La.

Harry S. Rucker
State Conservationist

cc: Thomas N, Shiflet, Director, Ecological Sciences, SCS, Washington, D.C.
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